
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
For Immediate Release 

 

(Ullin, IL) On March 22, 2021, The Board of Trustees of Shawnee 

Community College held a special meeting on the main campus to review 

and accept the results of the FY20 Audit.  

 

The audit indicated the financial statements were accurately and fairly 

stated.  The College received a “clean” audit.  

 

The board members also reviewed the FY22 College Catalog.  The college 

catalog is released annually and includes class options for incoming 

students and program pathways for completion.  

  

The final board topic was considering the purchase of new equipment to 

incorporate into the SCC Automotive Program. The College’s Automotive 

Technology program has a curriculum requiring students to perform tasks 

associated with restoring an automobile’s steering and suspension 

systems to their proper alignment. To adequately prepare students for the 

workplace, the College incorporates various tools and machines used by 

technicians in the workplace to prepare them for employment. The board 

voted to purchase a Hunter Aligner and Scissor lift, which will provide 

students with the appropriate learning experience for successful 

automotive industry training. The college accepted bids for the new 

equipment as required by the Illinois Community College Act. The 

equipment cost of $49,986.17 will be paid for through Perkins Grant 

funding.  

  

Ph: 618-634-3200 
8364 Shawnee College Rd.  

Ullin, IL. 62992 



The next regular meeting of the Board of Trustees will be Monday, April 5, 

at 5:30 pm in the River Room for the Trustees and via Zoom for the public.
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